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ADSL Data Roll Over 
Norfolk Telecom (NT) is pleased to introduce a new ADSL service benefit to all our NT 
internet customers. 

From 1 April 2021, NT customers will have automatic access to the ADSL data rollover 
service. This means that if you have an ADSL plan with us from 1 March 2021, any unused 
data at the end of the month is automatically rolled over to the following month. 

For example, if you are on a 90GB plan and you use only 60GB during the month, the 
remaining 30GB will be rolled over into the following months' data plan; this gives you 
120GB to use the following month without incurring any additional usage charges. 

For more information on available ADSL plans, visit our website 
at www.norfolktelecom.gov.nf or contact Customer Care on free call 0100 or email 
customercare@nirc.gov.nf 

Leanne Webb 
Manager Customer Service 

19 March 2021 

http://www.norfolktelecom.gov.nf/

	Norfolk Telecom (NT) is pleased to introduce a new ADSL service benefit to all our NT internet customers.

